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We had a wonderful trip on Tuesday and thank goodness the weather was very kind to us. 

We learnt about seasonal changes and how this affects plant life and animals. Here are our 

memories in photographs. 

                               

 

                 

 

 

Building trust together to guide us 

safely through obstacles.  

  

 

Organising ourselves, 

communicating and working 

together to achieve our end goal. 



 

 

 

 

              

 

 

                                   

                                                     

 

 

 

Mrs Moncrieff  

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

                   

        

             

 

                                                                  

  

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


